
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our first informational 

meeting will be held on 

Wednesday, 11/14, at 2:30pm 

in Room 234. PLEASE BRING 

IN A SIGNED NOTE FROM 

YOUR PARENT/GUARDIAN 

ALLOWING YOU TO ATTEND 

THE MEETING. Feel free to 

reach out to Mr. Mathew or 

Mr. Pustorino if you have 

any questions! 

NEW CLUB AT 
MS 74! 


